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Digi International Announces Management Change

March 12, 1999

MINNEAPOLIS, March 10 /PRNewswire/ -- Digi International Inc. (Nasdaq: DGII) today announced that Dino G. Kasdagly, Senior Vice President of
Development, has resigned from the company, effective March 19 for personal reasons. He joined the company in this position in October, 1997.

"We appreciate Dino's contributions to the company and wish him well in his new endeavors," said John P. Schinas, Chairman of Board and interim
President and Chief Executive Officer of Digi International.

The company will engage a national search firm to conduct a search for Kasdagly's successor.
About Digi International

Digi International, based in Minneapolis, Minn., is a leading worldwide provider of voice and data communications hardware and software that delivers
seamless connectivity solutions for open systems, server-based remote access, and LAN markets. The company markets its products through a
global network of distributors and resellers, system integrators and original equipment manufacturers (OEMs). For more information, visit Digi's Web
site at http://www.dgii.com or call 800-344-4273 (U.S.) or 612-912-3444 (International).
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